
 

  Bude Primary Academy 
   Head of School – Mr James Pritchard 

 
       Friday 20th December 2024 

T: 01288 352731 Website: www.budejuniors.org.uk   Email: hello@budejuniors.org.uk  

Bude Primary Academy, Broadclose Hill, Bude EX23 8DR  
  

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

Dear Parents, 

Well done to all our pupils, families and staff for their hard work, commitment, 

and support over the course of this last term. It has been wonderful to see so 

many achievements across the school, from academic progress to personal 

growth, as well as the warmth and community spirit that make our school such a 

special place. Thank you for your contributions, big and small, which have 

helped create a positive and enriching environment for everyone, together. We 

wish everyone a joyful, peaceful Christmas and a well-deserved, restful break. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in the New Year, ready for 

another exciting term ahead. 

 
Superstars of the Autumn 2 – Our Ways of Learning 

Congratulations as ever to our marvelous children who have all shown what it 

means to be a learner by demonstrating their Creativity, Reflection, Empathy, 

Independence, Resilience and Curiosity. Your character shines brilliantly among 

so many stars, embodying our ways of being Ready, Respectful, and Safe – 

Together. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:hello@budejuniors.org.uk


 

  Bude Primary Academy 
   Head of School – Mr James Pritchard 

 
       Friday 20th December 2024 

T: 01288 352731 Website: www.budejuniors.org.uk   Email: hello@budejuniors.org.uk  

Bude Primary Academy, Broadclose Hill, Bude EX23 8DR  
  

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

A Fond Farewell 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Mandy Worden and Corrinne Anderson who are 

both moving on to new opportunities at the start of the next year. We thank 

them wholeheartedly for their dedication, hard work and the positive impact 

they have made on our school community. They will be greatly missed by pupils, 

colleagues and families alike. We wish them both every success and happiness 

in the next chapter of their journeys.  

 

Spring 1 PE days 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Year 4 

Year 5 

 

 

Year 3 

 

 

 

Poppy  

Year 6 

 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 6 - 

Duckpool 

Poppy 

Year 5 

Year 6 - 

Summerleaze 

 

Diary dates 

 

Friday 20th December End of Autumn 2 

Monday 6th January Children back to school for spring 1 

Tuesday 14th January Year 6 trip to St Nectan’s Glen 

WC Monday 27th January Year 5 swimming – payment on ParentPay 

Monday 3rd February Year 4 Plymouth Residential Parent Meeting 

Thursday 13th February  End of Spring 1 

Friday 14th February Staff inset training day  

Thursday 13th – Friday 14th March Year 4 Plymouth Residential 

Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd May 
Year 5 Carnyorth Residential – more 

information to follow 

Wednesday 2nd – Friday 4th July Year 6 Bristol Residential 
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